
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 

Request For Proposals RFP #23-08 BMED 
 

Originally scheduled for August 9, 2023, and amended to August 16, 2023, is 
HEREBY CANCELLED,  

in 
accord with N.J.A.C. 5:34-9.3 

 
We will keep your contact information; the specifications are being revised and 

we anticipate a new 
procurement to be forthcoming soon. 


